
Maine Budget Billing: 

Central Maine Power (SimplePay Plan) 

The SimplePay Plan is available on both the XOOM Energy and utility (Central Maine) 
portion of your charges.  If you are currently enrolled on a SimplePay Plan, you will 
remain on it after switching to XOOM Energy.  If you are not enrolled on a SimplePay 
Plan and would like to be, please contact Central Maine Customer Care at 
800.696.1000. 

 

Emera Maine (Budget Payment Plan) 

At this time, the Budget Payment Plan is not available to XOOM Energy Customers 
served by Emera Maine. 


